
Mathematics 
The secondary students have made a great 

start to the new academic year in 

mathematics.  

The new year seven class have started their 

key stage 3 studies and have been using these 

sites to help their understanding… 

 

The year 9 students have started studying the 

Cambridge IGCSE course and the A level 

students are studying statistics and pure 

mathematics 

 

On the following pages you can find out more 

about Century Tech and about the German 

Math Olympiad 



 

What is Century Tech? 

You may have heard the students mentioning century 

tech. It is a home learning platform which has been 

shown to improve results. It has been purchased for 

the eleven Braeburn schools. 

It is an artificial intelligence platform which 

accurately pinpoints a students gaps in knowledge 

or weaker areas in a subject, it then makes a 

learning pathway of nuggets (mini lessons) 

individualised for each student according to their 

abilities and strengths. It also gives them valuable 

advice as to how to improve even further. 

It is suitable for students in years 7 to 11 and covers 

mathematics, English, sciences, IGCSE geography 

and P.E. theory 

The students can access the platform using their school 

email address. If parents want to learn more then go to… 

https://www.century.tech/parents/ 

https://www.century.tech/parents/


Century tech superstars 

Well done to these students who have answered over 200 

maths questions with a high success rate in just over a week 

Peter Obong’o (Year 11) 

Lwise Mlaki (Year 7)  

Liese-Emily Louis Silla (Year 10) 

Andrew Muga (Year 10) 

Kennedy David (Year 11) 

Alba Kalombo (Year 10) 

Safraz Versi (Year 10) 

These students have answered over 300 questions 

Katalina Nalwada (Year 11) 

Sophia Nyanda (Year 10) 

Sabrina Kilumanga (Year 10) 

Mia Yijian (Year 10) 

Roshan Al-Beiti (Year 10) 

Bronze award    Hayaam Nassor   468 questions (Year 10)  

Silver award   Aisia Kirei   509 questions (Year 10) 

Gold award    Shannen Kiiza   1053 questions (Year 10) 



 

 

 

For years 7 to 11 there is a FREE online maths competition 

called the German Math Olympiad 

It is all in English, there are two online rounds starting in 

November, then a final in Munich for the winners. 

 

germanmath.org 

 

the students can register themselves, they need to put the 

teacher ID as TZT1032 

so that their results are linked to Braeburn 

There is more information on the website as well as sample 

questions etc. 

If you have any questions then please talk to Isabelle Mallya 

in year 8 who is a past competitor or Mr. Walton 
 

http://germanmath.org/

